
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Journal 

Our First Week at School 

 

This week….we have all come back to school with a smile 

and have had lots of fun settling in and making new 

friends. It has been an exciting week as we opened our 

new hall and enjoyed our dinner in there for the first 

time. We loved the amount of space and dinner time was 

calm and smooth with no children eating in classrooms! 

Our grand opening was exciting and we tested the 

acoustics with some fabulous singing for our visitors. All 

your children have been kind, friendly and have taken 

great care of our new starters. Well done everyone! 



Our topic this term is Fighting Fit so we will be exploring healthy 

eating, exercise, sleep and bedtime, looking after our teeth, personal 

hygiene and staying safe. 

Please make sure your child brings a waterproof coat and a school 

jumper every day as we go outside whatever the weather.   

We have PE on Tuesday morning and every child needs shorts, t-

shirt and PE shoes for this. If girls are wearing tights, they will 

need socks as well.  

We go to Woodland Workshop every Thursday morning. We have 

wellies and waterproof suits for this activity but your child will need 

a hat and gloves, as the weather gets colder.  

Please name all your children’s clothes and shoes as they get easily 

muddled and it is very hard to get them back to you if they are not 

named. 

We look forward to working with your children and with you this 

year and we are ready for lots of fun and adventures! 


